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Residents of Slate Ridge Blvd,

Owver the past year, a number of concerns about the issues have been brought to our
attention of speeding and cars running through stop signs, specifically in the areas around
Slate Ridge Blvd. and Farmsbury Drive.

Our next step will be a town hall at City Hall during the Commumnity Commission
meeting on Wednesday March 13™ where the residents on Slate Ridge Blvd can discuss
options, The doors will open at 6:20pm and the meeting will begin at 6:30pm sharp.

Please look at some of the potential options listed below in advance of the town
hall. We are requesting that you rsvp so that we have enough materials prepared for the
event. Email works best to gather the data, but you are welcome to call,

We realize that a number of the issues require personal responsibility of the
drivers on Slate Ridge Blvd. in addition to efforts the eity will make. Thank you for your
patience as we try to address as many issues as possible.

Under consideration:
1. LED flashing Stop signs
2. “Your speed” digital posts
3. Speed bumps/humps

Addressing the speeding and stop sign issue will take time and cooperation
between residents and the City of Revnoldsburg.
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